
This small note of gratitude is for every-
one who attended, showed an interest in 
and helped prepare for our 2017 sale. We 
appreciate the confidence you’ve placed 
in us and our cattle. We look forward to 
visiting with you again soon. 

Please mark your calendar to be with us 
next year: Feb. 24, 2018. 

We wish you a safe and healthy calv-
ing season and summer pastures full of 
green grass.

Thank You!



Aaron & Sheyna Strommen
6485 County Road 80
Fort Rice, ND 58554

80YEARLING & 
2-YEAR-OLD
ANGUS BULLS

•	SAV RESOURCE 1441
•	SINCLAIR EMULATION XXP
•	CONNEALY CAPITALIST 028
•	SOO LINE MOTIVE 9016
•	OCC JUNEAU 807J

Aaron & Sheyna Strommen  •  701-290-7983 (Cell) 

 www.StrommenRanch.com
 Like us on facebook: www.facebook.com/StrommenRanch

NEXT YEAR’S SALE!
 Feb. 24, 2018 • 3 p.m.
At The Ranch ~ Fort Rice, N.D.

Save the date!


